To Whom it May Concern: " April 4, 2017

Let this letter indicate my support of the revised carriage tour ordinance. | am pleased the carriage tour
operators, and the City of Savannah will be able to move forward as a unified front, to represent our
agreement on the care and welfare of the horses, and on the topic of tourism as a whole, in our city.
We look forward to much needed support from the City at times when our industry may be called into
guestion by those with differing opinions about the relevance of horse carriage tourism in Savannah, as
a result of our time, cooperation, and good intentions.

Sincerely,

Cara Marshall

Owner/Operator

Carriage Tours of Savannah



From: dee thompson <toursavannah@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 3:05 PM
To: Bridget Lidy
Subject: Madison Tour Company

Dear Bridget,
I thank you for your time revising the 1977 Horse-drawn carriage ordinance. I believe this final draft is
functional and I support its passage.

Thanks again!
Dee Thompson (owner)
Madison Tour Company

912 658-1364




To Whom it may Concern:

1am the principal owner of Historic Savannah Carriage Tours, a carriage company that has heen
operating in Savannah, GA for pover 20 Years.

| support the draft revisions to the HORSE-DRAWN CARRIAGES FOR HIRE ordinance
dated 02/13/2017, Most of the changes are long overdue clarifications to an outdated ordinance.

The Equine Heat Policy in Sec, 6-1596 is the section that has received the most comments from carriage
owners, like myself, small numbers of vacal concerned citizens, and city officials. It is important to note
that the Carriage Tour Companies in Savannah have successfully seif regulated for over 40 years without
a heat related horse incident. With this being said, out of an abundance of caution, we have agreed to
the Heat Policy changes as proposed.
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From: Jennifer Thompson <theoriginaljenniferthompson@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 08, 2017 1:35 PM
To: Bridget Lidy
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: your mailbox is fulli!

On behalf of Plantation Carriage Company I support the carriage ordinance, I showed up in person to support
the ordinance in the last TAC meeting discussing the carriage ordinance.
-Jennifer Thompson

On Thu, Mar 30, 2017 at 1:17 PM, Bridget Lidy <blidy@savannahga.gov> wrote:

I am out of the office and will return on Monday, April 3. If you need immediate assistance, please call 912-
525-1500.

Thank you.,

Bridget Lidy

912-429-3364




